
 

 

301 Ontario Street 
Schreiber ON P0T 2S0 

T 807-824-2082 
F 807-824-2157 

June 19, 2024 

Subject: Important Notice: Indoor Recess Today 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I am writing to inform you that due to a matter currently being addressed by 
the OPP (Ontario Provincial Police) at a residence near the Schreiber Public 
School, we will be holding indoor recess today as a precautionary measure. 

Please be assured that we have been informed by authorities that there is no 
risk to our students or the school.  The decision to have indoor recess is out 
of an abundance of caution and is purely to ensure the safety and comfort of 
our students during this time. 

Student safety is always our number one priority.  We appreciate your 
understanding and cooperation in this matter.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Warm regards, 

 
 
Jennifer Mikus 
Vice-Principal 
Schreiber Public School 
 

 

 


